
 

Dec. 18th Bid Opening 

 
Some 30 contractors were on hand on Wednesday, Dec. 18 for bid openings for Phase 2 of the 
district’s Capital Construction project. Bids were submitted for electrical, plumbing, site work, and 
construction. Preliminary numbers show costs will be within budget estimates. Over the next couple 
of days, the bids will be reviewed to make sure cost parameters and scope of work expectations will 
be met. The Board meets at 4 p.m. on Jan. 8 at District Office to award the bids. Groundbreaking 
starts in February. 


